

Since our data is not always super accurate (if it is based on whether individuals self-report race in the hiring or onboarding process), the best way to extend an invitation is probably to extend it to the whole community with a brief explanation of your

project. You can do that through a direct email or through the Monday Memon or both.

What do you think?

(she/her)

Assistant Superintendent of Schools Westwood, MA 02090 www.westwood.k12.ma.us (781) 326-7500 x1348 (617) 633-6794

Traducir este correo electrónico. 翻译此电子邮件 البريد هذا ترجم

On Sun, Oct 15, 2023 at 11:23AM

wrote:

Hello,

As you know I'm working on my capstone for Psi. One piece I need for recruitment is a list or database for all staff who are BIPOC. I would love to send an invite to all BIPOC staff that will include and not limited to leaders, educators, paraprofessionals, IA's, extended day employees, as well as custodial staff.

I was hoping you could give me this information or if you could lead me in the right direction. I did come up with a list that was used from the invite for Affinity groups last year but, I know many things have changed in the numbers. Thanks Allison and I hope to hear from you soon.

Warmly,

METCO Elementary Program Coordinator Westwood Public Schools The Hanlon School 790 Gay St. Westwood, MA 02090 781-326-8424 ext.7513

"Educating the mind without educating the heart is no education at all."

-Aristotle

--

Please be advised that the Massachusetts Attorney General has determined that email is a public record.

--

Please be advised that the Massachusetts Attorney General has determined that email is a public record.

-

Please be advised that the Massachusetts Attorney General has determined that email is a public record.